Mice Class Newsletter

Friday 18 September 2025

What has happened this week?

It has been so lovely to see the Mice children confidently arrive at school and go about their day with purpose and calm. They are a very independent group and their families and nurseries have done a brilliant job giving them the skills to succeed at school!

In Worship it was lovely to welcome Angela from Stelling church. All the children introduced themselves to her and she told about a lady from the Bible called Ruth. One of the class then told us that his mummy is called Ruth!

When it was time for PE and music on Tuesday one of the children explained to me that they had been learning about "pulse" with Mr Melville.

During phonics the children have worked really well hard. They have been introduced to the sounds i/ n/m/d

It has been great fun subitising to 5 in maths using a dice, Numicon and a fun programme on the ipad.

Snack time is always a highlight of my day when we sit together and I hear all sorts of stories from the children.

We began to learn about the Creation story in our RE lesson. It was interesting to hear the thoughtful responses from the children.

Reminders & Messages

Upcoming dates:

Wednesday 24th September 2.45pm —Do come to school to hear about how we teach phonics and how you can support your child at home.

Work on the Wall: Freddie for his excellent attitude to learning in phonics.

Headteacher award: Ellie for the courage she has shown starting school. She is confident and curious during lessons, outdoor learning and at breakfast and after school club. Well done!

Have a lovely weekend love Mrs Brown x